
Newsletter

Message from the Headteacher
Dear parents and carers

David Kershaw, Chair of Governors at 
Meadow Park School was awarded a national 
Pearson Lifetime Achievement Award and 
received a standing ovation at the high-profile 
ceremony.  We are incredibly proud of David 
and his numerous contributions at Meadow 
Park School.  This is a thoroughly well-
deserved award, well done David.

We continue to work with external companies
including Jaguar Land Rover (JLR) and the 
University of Warwick.  JLR have provided 
workshops to Y9 students this term the aim of 
which was to expose students to a spectrum of 
careers at the company.  They also brought a 
range of JLR cars with them for the students to 
look at and they enjoyed sitting in them.  There 
is a full article later in this newsletter.

Year 8 students had the opportunity to work 
with Warwick University this week as part of an 
Engineering workshop where students were 
making robotic arms. We are very proud of our 
links within Coventry and industry as part of 
our Coventry heritage. In Key Stage 4, 
students are able to select Engineering as one 
of their option subjects to study at GCSE level 
and we hope that workshops such as this 
provide an insight for students to prepare them 
for future careers. Thank you to Miss Ronan 

who ran the event. 

Next week there are two after school 
Christmas events; the first with children from 
some of our feeder primary schools being 
invited to our Bedtime Story session on 
Tuesday. Staff and students will be reading a 
selection of their favourite winter and 
Christmas short stories. This will be followed 
by our Winter SnowCase on Thursday where 
students will be performing a range of songs, 
music and drama. Tickets are available to buy 
on the door, with doors opening at 4:30. This is 
a lovely opportunity to get into the Christmas 
spirit!

I wish you a lovely weekend.

With best wishes

Mrs Pettman

Headteacher
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News from the Art Department!

Once again we bring you the new Meadow Park school Art calendar, produced in 

house displaying Art work by current students at Meadow Park School. A great way to 

make note of upcoming school events and keep track of school holidays. A useful tool 

to help your son/daughter organise their schedule or makes a great gift for family 

members. Calendars can be purchased though parent pay for the price of £5.00

A4 size ring bound with hook, 350gsm card with blank calendar to input own dates.

We ask that if you order a calendar, they are collected within a week of order from the 

main reception after school.







News from the Library!

Here's what you can look forward to in the Library next week ...

Chillout Monday:

Chess and Chess variants

Rowdy Tuesday:

LOGO Game

Tuesday After-School Club:

We’re going back to the sun and moon era, looking at two of the very best decks in the game 
back then – and playing them against each other, obviously!.

Geeky Wednesday:

You Be the Hero stories from The Phoenix 

Sporty Thursday:

Golf Dice Game

Thursday After-School club:

Games Club

Creative Friday: 

Lego Challenge.

Happy reading!

Mr Spencer

Librarian and English Teacher







News from Art, Design and Technology

Mrs  MacLean

Curriculum Leader



Head of House Awards
The Head of House Awards for last week 

were awarded to:

Hussain

Summer

Finley

Harish









Safeguarding

Money Management, Scams and (not so) Quality Products! 
- Top 10 tips for educating children on spending and saving
Looking towards one of the most expensive times of the year for families - Managing 
money can be a difficult skill to master, even for adults. As such, it’s incredibly 
important for children and young people to learn all they can before they reach an 
age at which they’ll be responsible for their own finances. Teaching strategies for 
saving and responsible spending early on can be a huge help to youngsters, in a way 
that will stay with them for the rest of their lives.

It can be tricky to know the best approach for teaching money management to 
children, however, especially in terms of giving them practical experience with this 
important life skill. The attached guide – made in collaboration with financial 
education app GoHenry – provides you with expert advice on how to educate 
children and young people on both spending and saving their cash.

What you need to know about Online Shopping platforms  (+PDF)

Long gone are the days where eBay and Amazon were the only means of buying 
quality items online. The rise of user-friendly, accessible shopping apps has meant 
that getting clothes, gadgets and other goodies delivered direct to your door can be 
accomplished with a few touches of your phone’s screen while you’re on the go.

These apps aren’t without their issues, however, and users still run the risk of scams, 
data breaches and other online safety concerns. Being aware of these dangers will 
go a long way to keeping your money and information safe, so you can still enjoy 
what these shopping apps have to offer. The attached guide has some top tips to 
help protect young people on these purchasing platforms.

A Note on Dangerous Gifts - Child Accident Prevention Trust

Parents and Carers are looking ahead at celebrating the holiday season – some of 
which are already putting up their decorations in anticipation. As we all know the 
shops seem to be Christmas ready from 1st November – it’s a good time to really 
think about those Christmas presents – as not all presents are created equally!

More than ever our Christmas shopping is done online from an increasingly varied 
list of providers and with the cost of living continuing to rise – it may be tempting to 
purchase from imitation manufacturers, or turn to platforms like Etsy or third-party 
small businesses that we trust to provide us with something high quality and safe. 
Production firms abroad or within a 'cottage industry' may not have the expected 
strict manufacturing standards applied in the UK. The Child Accident Prevention 
Trust has published a list of eight gifts most likely to cause an accident this year. 

https://capt.org.uk/8-dangerous-gifts-to-avoid-this-christmas/

Please rethink where you are buying from and remember that nothing is worth more 
than our health and safety!

Stay Safe!

https://capt.org.uk/8-dangerous-gifts-to-avoid-this-christmas/







